
 
 

 
 
 
Pharmacy First Service, three months on ….. 
 
The Association of Independent Multiple Pharmacies (AIMp) has carried out a survey of 266 
independent pharmacy owners to better understand who the service is progressing three 
months since from its start date – the service was launched on 31st January. The survey ran 
for one week and the respondents came from a variety of backgrounds, including owners of 
single pharmacy branches to owners of over 100 branches – between them the respondents 
represent approximately 2000 branches.  
 
The results demonstrate that whilst 100% of respondents have got behind delivering the 
Pharmacy First Service, there are concerns amongst pharmacy contractors about the 
minimum consultation thresholds which are set to go up from May to qualify for the £1000 
monthly payment. Many respondents commented that there are not enough referrals from 
GPs. 
 
Other concerns were around conversion rates from the initial consultation through the 
gateway criteria to paid service and the workload involved in the service which many felt 
was leading to other services being sacrificed because the Pharmacy First Service is not 
adequately funded.  
 
AIMp will be sharing the results of our survey with the decision-makers at NHS England and 
the Department of Health and Social care (DHSC). 
 
The full results of the Pharmacy First survey are published in this document. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


